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Rachel Green-Luther

From: Jeanette <jeanette@codevalley.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 9:39 AM

To: Rachel Green-Luther

Subject: Lovisa Services P/L Lease to Code Valley - Woolcock St

Hi Rach 

FYI (if I haven't already mentioned it...) 

Due to the delay in commencing and finalising the building works (including the need to obtain a Development 

Approval)- the rent free period has been extended by 3 months until 10 October 2019.  

Regards 

Jeanette 

--  

Jeanette Murphy 

Administrative Manager 

Code Valley Corp Pty Ltd 

P: +61 7 4772 0800 


